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This bill is insanity. If you want to wipe out Guns and our second amendment in 

OREGON, this is the way to do it. I strongly oppose his bill. Any and all gun control is 

just people control. Lawmakers just go after the criminals not you’re up  standing 

citizens that pay your salary.  Law abiding. This just makes it harder on reasonable or 

Oregonians. Thank you and have a nice day.!  


